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RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
Durham Public Schools / Durham County 

Sealed bids from licensed contractors will be received by Durham Public Schools, Durham, 
North Carolina on Wednesday, September 21, 2022, for the following bid packages. 

• 07f – Roofing

Proposal will include furnishing of labor, material, and equipment for the Murray-Massenburg 
Elementary School.  Bids will be received up to 1:00 PM from prequalified subcontractors. 
Submit all bids in-person at the LeChase Office at 324 Blackwell Street, Suite 130, Durham, 
NC 27701.  Bids will be publicly opened at 1:00 pm at 324 Blackwell Street, Suite 130, 
Durham, 27701.   

Minority Business Participation: Bidders shall note that compliance with County of Durham MBE 
policies and the North Carolina Statute 143-128.2 (c) are required for this project.  

Iran Divestment Act: Bidders shall note that the submission of a bid constitutes the bidder’s 
certification to the State Treasurer that, as of the date of bid, it is not listed on the Final 
Divestment List created and maintained by the North Carolina Department of State Treasurer 
(the “Treasurer’s Office”) pursuant to the Iran Divestment Act of 2015, Chapter 147-Article 6E of 
the General Statutes of North Carolina (the “Iran Divestment Act”). 

Project scope: New elementary school for 800 students on a greenfield site on South Roxboro 
Street in Durham County. 

Plans and specifications are open for inspection at the following locations: 

 N.C. Institute of Minority Economic Development in Durham, NC at 

info@theinstitutenc.org

For questions regarding this bid, please contact: 

Brandt Smith 
Brandt.smith@lechase.com 
984.227.9993 

Thank you for your consideration. 


